PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING NOTICE
MassDOT Beach Road Design

Tisbury Town Hall, Katherine Cornell Theatre, at 5:00PM
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 14 at 5PM

The Town is holding a public informational meeting on Monday, November 14 at
5:00PM in the Katherine Cornell Theatre, Tisbury Town Hall, at 51 Spring Street,
Tisbury, for businesses, residents and owners of property along Beach Road to review
and discuss the Mass DOT Beach Road Project Design. The meeting is an opportunity
to learn more about the project, and to discuss and present any questions and
recommendations to Town officials. The public is welcome to attend and participate at
this informational meeting.



